
 

        All Furniture 

Here we offer all of your home and office furniture needs. We not only serve the DFW Metroplex area, 
but also all cities of Texas. We offer a wide variety of contemporary, transitional. and 
traditional furniture. 

 

We are an online store and house all of our furniture in our warehouse here in Dallas Texas and our 
customers have three options to choose from when ordering from us: 

 

Step 1: Choose your shipping options- We have different third party shipping companies that we use to 
deliver and assemble online orders here in Texas. If you do not live in Texas, there is an additional 
shipping fee required for out of state orders. All orders must be placed from our website or app and 
payment remitted before we deliver the furniture to your destination. When you order from our 
website, www.allfurnitureco.com, or from any of the online apps for which we place advertisements, 
such as Offer Up, 5 miles, Let Go, E-Bay, or Mercari, you have the option to choose to pay online and 
have your furniture order delivered to your door. 

 

Step 2: Pick Up- You have the option to come to our warehouse to pick up your order. Call our 
warehouse operator, Billy, at 214-259-6089 if you want to pay when you pick your order up from our 
warehouse. We will open the boxes to show you the furniture that you chose online and after you 
inspect it for damages, you pay and sign your receipt. Then someone will help you load the furniture 
onto your vehicle. 

 

Step-3:  Customer Commitment- Tell a Friend or Family Member about our service to you. When you tell 
someone about All Furniture and they decide to come and buy furniture from us, then we will give you a 
discount on your next order! It is our customer commitment to you! 

 

All Furniture company has been specializing in offering a wide variety of furniture selections to our 
cuatomers since 2016. We are continuing to offer new selections each quarter of the year as style and 
requests change. We are dedicated to keeping well trained and professional staff in order that the 
customer will be served with the best possible assistance. Our goal is to offer a mass selection of high 

http://www.allfurnitureco.com/


quality furniture and service at a price that will welcome the customer to come back for all their 
furniture needs. 

 

For delivery, we offer both white glove service and/or simple drop-off, per the customer's request. 
Delivery charges vary depending on location and service request. Book your appointment to see your 
furniture at the warehouse before you buy or place your order here on our website. We have a zero 
return policy, all sales are final. We accept all major credit cards. 


